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Dear WFWP-GWPN members, friends, and supporters, 

 

It is with great anticipation that we prepare for the upcoming HerStory 

award ceremony today, July 13 at 8:00 PM Eastern! 

 

We will be hearing from some amazing women leaders as HerStory Award recipients. 

Please join us in honoring these women peace leaders and hear their powerful stories. 

 

Feel free to invite others to join! 

 

Click below to RSVP to the event. 

 

Sincerely, 

WFWP-GWPN USA 
 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

Our Contact Information 
Women's Federation for World Peace USA 
481 8th Avenue, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10001 
www,wfwp,us 

 

 

  




